
 Joint Office of Gas Transporters 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

Report for Code Committee 
November 2005 

ENERGY BALANCING CREDIT SUB COMMITTEE 

 
 
Meetings Held 
Friday 21 October 2005 at EdF Energy’s Offices, London for an Operational update. 

 

Planned 

The next meeting is scheduled for Friday 18 November 2005, 10:30hours by teleconference,  

 

Matters for Committee’s Attention 
The sub committee has only 8 User members appointed out of a possible 9.  After actively canvassing for 
an additional member, the sub committee has identified Gary Russell of Corona Energy. The committee is 
requested to approve his membership.  

 
 

Topics 
none 
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